
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, October 11, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Salisbury Steak with Gravy and Mashed Potatoes 
 Popcorn Chicken  
 Salad Bar 
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:    
 

1. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be on Monday October 22nd for 7th grade starting at 3:20 
and ending by 5:30. Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 
3:20 and ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  

 

2. Calling all Mathletes… Gurrie is looking to put together a group of students to 
participate in the Fenwick Math Contest on Saturday, Nov. 3rd.  If you are interested in 
participating please see Mrs. Eiternick more details. 

 

3. Attention Adventurers! Have you missed any RPG Club meetings and need to catch-up 
on building your character? Well, you are in luck! We will meet after school TODAY in 
the computer lab for an RPG Club make-up meeting! Bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks to get caught up. See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information! 
See you after school today in the computer lab!  
 

4. Yearbook will not meet today. Please see Mrs. McGovern to pick up the yearbook 
camera if you are taking pictures at today’s basketball game. 
 

 
 

 

 

 


